10

PUB-NLH-090
Reliability and Resource Adequacy Study
Pagelof1

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - EFLA Consulting Engineers Report - Structural Capacity
Assessment of the Labrador Island Transmission Link, April 30, 2020 (“EFLA” Report)

Further to PUB-NLH-089 provide the currently expected date of availability of the assessment
results and Hydro’s understanding of the major risks that this date will not be met, and Hydro’s

confidence level that it will be met.

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro (“Hydro”) is not aware of any current risks to the availability
of the report being completed by Haldar & Associates Inc. Hydro continues to expect to file this

report with its 2020 Update to the Reliability and Resource Adequacy Study.



